
Dear Mr Tyers,

Our Reference: 24/00196/HFUL
Your Reference: Taylor
Your Client: Mr & Mrs Taylor, 
Site address: 92 Appletrees Bar Hill Cambridgeshire CB23 8SW
Proposal: Single storey rear extension.

This is to remind you that we are awaiting a response to our letter sent to you on 
19/01/2024. At present we are still unable to register the above application for the 
following reasons:

 Please provide a flood risk assessment. I have attached a copy to this email for 
your convenience.

Your application will not be registered or formally acknowledged until receipt of the 
above. We regret that this will inevitably delay determination of this application. If the 
above has not been received by the 16/02/2024 the application and supporting 
documents will be cancelled/returned to you and any fee paid refunded.

Yours sincerely
Kelly Menezes

Email: kelly.menezes@greatercambridgeplanning.org
Telephone: 01954 713188


